
Active Shooter Preparedness Presentation 
Tuesday, August 1st,  3:00-5:00pm 

 

Dignity Memorial has partnered with the Clackamas County Sheriff's Office to 
bring you this workshop that focuses on Active Shooter Preparedness. 

Come learn valuable skills on what to do if you find yourself confronted with 
an active shooter.  Being prepared will help you keep calm, stay safe, and  

protect those around you. 
This is a free, 2hr workshop/ presentation brought to you by Clackamas  

County Sheriff, S.W.A.T.  Commander, Lieutenant Anthony Kollias. 
Light refreshments will be provided. 

 

Hosted by Young’s Funeral Home and Pegg, Paxson & Springer Funeral Chapel 
 
Workshop is being held at: 

Young’s Funeral Home 
11831 SW Pacific Hwy 
Tigard, OR 97223   

What Would You Do! 


